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It has been an amazing week for our Year 6s who have done 
themselves proud during their residential trip to Robinwood – there 
are pictures further down to see what they got up to! 
We all enjoyed the Silent Disco last night – it was great to see so many 
taking part! 

Golden Awards
This afternoon, we hosted our Spring term Golden Awards ceremony. One
person from each class was nominated for exemplary behaviour and
demonstrating a sustained commitment to being ready, respectful and safe.
Families were invited to join and pupils were awarded a certificate and a shiny
trophy!
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Thank you all for your support over the 
Spring term.  We wish you all a happy and 
restful Easter break and look forward to 
seeing you when we return on Tuesday 
22nd April at 8:45am. 



RobinWood

Year 6 children really 
enjoyed their residential 
to Robinwood and were a 
credit to Applegarth. As 
you can see from the 
pictures, everyone got 
stuck in. Thank you to all 
the staff that joined them.

See more 
pictures 
here.

https://applegarthdigitalleaders.edublogs.org/2025/03/31/and-we-are-off-watch-out-robin-wood/


Easter Silent Disco

Applegarth’s inaugural silent disco took place last night! Although 
quite a surreal experience to those of us without the headsets on, 
children enjoyed being able to have control over the sound level 
and enjoyed a dance under a more controlled sound level.
Thank you to the PTA for organizing and making sure that there 
were plenty of hotdogs to go around as well!



Artist of the term art competition  

Winners

A huge thank you to everyone at Applegarth Primary School for having me as 
your Artist of the Term, it’s been such an honour!

I’ve been absolutely blown away by the talent, creativity, and care shown in 
every single entry. From sweeping Yorkshire landscapes to characterful 
garden birds and springtime scenes full of colour and life, you’ve each 
captured the spirit of the Dales in your own beautiful way.

It’s been a real joy to see how you’ve observed the world around you and 
brought it to life through your drawings. Thank you so much for sharing your 
art with me, keep creating, keep observing, and most of all, keep enjoying 
every moment with your pencils!

Stacey x





Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility 
Online safety is becoming more of a challenge to navigate and school 
would be really interested in collecting parental views around this issue.  
Please complete the e-form below by 4th April 2025.  The link will also be 
sent via text message for ease of completion. 
https://forms.office.com/e/9kYNz5Gg6N

Thank you for your help in this matter. 

All staff at Applegarth know that safeguarding is EVERYONE’S 
responsibility. Find out more on our Safeguarding Page.
For information about Online Safety, visit our dedicated webpage. 
You can also report any concerns you have to our welfare email: 
dsl@applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk

SAFEGUARDING NOTICES

IMPORTANT – We are a ‘NO NUTS’ 
school due to several children having 
severe allergies.  Please check 
ingredients carefully and do not send in 
snacks/lunchbox items that contain 
nuts.  

https://forms.office.com/e/9kYNz5Gg6N
https://www.applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk/key-information/safeguarding/
https://www.applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk/parents/online-safety/
mailto:dsl@Applegarth.n-yorks.sch.uk




OPAL

We need your help!

Although we expect better weather next term, we do know 
there will still be rainy days and we would like to continue to use 
the field.  To support us with this, please can your child have 
wellies, or spare shoes and a waterproof coat with a hood in 
school everyday. Their wellies/spare shoes should be in a plastic 
bag with their name on them.

Den Building Area

We are aiming to develop our den building area. Tarp, crates, 
wooden planks and pallets are all great examples of what you 
could donate to our school to spark our creativity. 

Bikes

We are really short of bikes that are suitable for our KS2 
children.  If your child is growing out of their bike and it is in 
good working order, we would happily accept your donation. 

Thank you to Mr Parkinson for repairing our bikes! The 
children have really enjoyed using them again this week. 



Attendance w/c 24th March 2025

Currently our whole school attendance is at 95.5%
for the school year. It is vitally important that your
child/ren attends school, not only for academic
purposes but for social and emotional reasons too.
Data shows that children in Key Stage 2 who didn’t
achieve the expected standard in reading, writing
and maths missed on average four or more days per
school year than those whose performance
exceeded the expected standard.



2024/2025 Academic Year

Event Class/
Phase

Location Date and Time

Easter holidays Whole School Applegarth Primary 
School 

School closes
Friday 4th April and opens 
again on Tuesday 22nd

April

Month of the 
Military Child
Purple Up Day

Whole School Applegarth Primary 
School 

Friday 25th April – children 
will be marking the day in 
class, no action for 
parents.

Marrick Priory 
Residential

Y5 Marrick Priory, Reeth 14th-16th May 2025

Mr Renwicks
World Cup

Whole School Applegarth Primary 
School

18th June 2025 

Sports Day KS2  - AM
KS1 – PM

Applegarth Primary 
School

2nd July 2025

Sports Day 
(back up day)

KS1 – AM
KS2 – PM

Applegarth Primary 
School

9th July 2025

A huge thank you to all the children 
and staff for contributing and helping 
Applegarth to raise a whopping 
£188.66 for this years Comic Relief 
event! 
























